
RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR QUESTIONS 
MEETING OF THE PORT PHILLIP CITY COUNCIL  DATE 15 FEBRUARY 2023 

Item 8.1 Presentation of CEO Report – Issue 93 (October & November 2022)  

Question from Councillor Clark: 

In the Animal Management and Local Laws section of the CEO report. How many fines have 
been issued in relation to the management of animals? Can this figure by provided as an 
ongoing statistic within the monthly CEO report? 

Response:  

The number of fines issued since October 2022 is as follows: 

Animal Management 

Month Infringements Issued  

October 2022  5 

November 2022  9 

December 2022 19 

January 2023 5 

February 2023  
{number as at 22 February 2023, the date of 
which this document was published)  

24 

The statistic will now be provided ongoing and included in the monthly CEO report. 

*Please note: answers to any questions in Public Question Time and Councillor Question
Time which were answered at the meeting are included in the minutes of that meeting.


